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LIBRARY CLOSURE DUE TO COVID-19  
 
The Board of Library Trustees authorizes the executive director to extend the closure 
of the library building to the public until our region reaches phase 4 of the Restore 
Illinois reopening plan.  
 
The Board of Library Trustees authorizes the executive director to extend pay to 
exempt and non-exempt staff for their regularly scheduled hours through the end of 
phase 3 of the Restore Illinois reopening plan.  
 
The Board of Library Trustees approves opening the library building for maintenance 
and cleaning, administrative and support functions, and the processing and 
distribution of our collection as essential services for the Arlington Heights Memorial 
Library. 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


